
What’s Happening Here?
  New Pedestrian Crossings New Bike Lanes

Improve Visibility Slower, Safer Turns

   NYC DOT will implement safety and accessibility improvements on Mosholu Pkwy.  
   between Van Cortlandt Ave. E. and Marion Ave./Hull Ave.:

•	 Install a new signal and build a concrete sidewalk mid-block between  
Van Cortlandt Ave. E. and Bainbridge Ave.

•	 Reduce number of lanes to two lanes in each direction on Mosholu Pkwy.

•	 Install protected bikes lanes on Mosholu Pkwy. between Van Cortlandt Ave. E. 
and Marion Ave./Hull Ave.

•	 Install enhanced crossings at E. 206 St. and E. 204 St.

Implementation begins May 2022

 Mosholu Pkwy. between Van Cortlandt Ave. E. 
   and Marion Ave./Hull Ave. 

    Safety and Accessibility Improvements

 Existing: 
 Mosholu Pkwy. and Sedgwick Ave. 

 Proposed: 
 Conduit Blvd.,BK 

For additional information about this project, contact the NYC DOT Bronx Borough  
Commissioner’s Office at 212.748.6680 or visit our website: nyc.gov/dot  
To sign up for NYC DOT updates, visit: nyc.gov/dotnews


